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I wholeheartedly oppose M114 and HB3075 neither one of these bills do anything to 

keep our communities safer all they do is turn law-abiding citizens into criminals. Both 

bills take away constitutional right to protect oneself. 

 

Criminals will still buy guns and buy 30 round magazines and use those to commit 

crimes. Criminals break laws, that is the definition of a criminal. They not concerned 

with what the law is.  

 

In states that have passed strict gun laws and magazine restrictions, they continue to 

have violent crime issue. These restrictive gun laws only hurt the people that follow 

the law and do not want to commit crimes.  

 

Currently a state background check is required to purchase a firearm. Maybe look at 

coming up with laws that allow us to defend ourselves and impose stronger 

punishment on those that commit crimes using firearms or other deadly weapons.    

 


